
 

September 18, 2020 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is my pleasure to recommend LeAnn Weber for your district’s next hire.  This semester I am 

witnessing her successful actions within Student Teaching and edTPA submission.  This experience, 

along with her work from my Practices & Techniques/Clinical Practice I course last year, has showcased 

LeAnn’s compassion for students and her will to make a difference in the world. 

 

LeAnn continues to demonstrate her ability to connect content knowledge with effective pedagogical 

strategies.  Within her placement, she has looked to establish routine while still differentiating 

instruction and implementing various modalities. LeAnn has worked hard to build a strong rapport with 

her students, identifying the balance between nurturer and disciplinarian. She is commended on her 

patience and willingness to vary her approach. LeAnn has also demonstrated strengths within 

organization, integration of technology, and higher order questioning techniques.  She is receptive to 

constructive criticism and is eager to perfect her craft.  While already effective, I have no doubt that she 

will continue to grow through her unquenchable desire to reach all learners. 

  

I have no doubt that LeAnn will be an asset to whichever district is lucky enough to hire her.  Her blend 

of determination, perseverance, and genuine compassion is what every administrator searches for when 

filling a position.  If I can speak further about LeAnn’s noteworthy qualities, please feel free to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Stacey R. Culleny 

Stockton University Instructor 

609-652-4898 

 


